
Dear Families 

 

You are warmly invited to join us for 

coffee and pastries and to make some 

beautiful Snowflake decorations to be 

displayed in the Gosforth Shopping 

centre. 
 

Friday 22nd November 

8.45 - 10am 

In the school portacabin 
 

To enable us to cater, please confirm 

your attendance with Mrs West on 

07879485993 

***Families and School Together*** 


